
 

 

18 October 2024 
 
 
Dear Parents and Families of Southern Chris=an College, 
 
We are reaching out to invite expressions of interest from our College community for individuals who would 
like to contribute their =me and skills to the Board of Southern Chris=an College Ltd. 
 
For nearly 40 years, Southern Chris=an College has provided a Christ-centred and suppor=ve learning 
environment for students and families. We are now looking to appoint several addi=onal Board Members to 
help guide the College into the future, providing Governance and Spiritual leadership. 
We are seeking individuals with relevant experience in areas such as finance, policy development, human 
resources, legal maNers, community engagement, or educa=on. As a member of the Board, you would work 
closely with the Principal, ensuring the College maintains a safe and God-honouring culture while con=nuing 
to serve our students and families. 
 
Please note that under our Cons=tu=on, SCC staff and family members of direct reports to the Principal are 
not eligible to apply. 
 
Responsibili=es of Board Members include: 
 

• Par=cipa=ng in monthly Board mee=ngs and other occasional mee=ngs. 
• Preparing for mee=ngs by reviewing financial reports, policies, and proposals. 
• Engaging in discussions outside of mee=ngs as needed. 
• ANending Governance training and staying informed about educa=onal Governance maNers. 
• Praying for and suppor=ng the College and its community. 

 
If you feel called to serve the College in this capacity or would like to find out more, we encourage you to 
complete an ini=al ques=onnaire via the link proided below. For those who qualify, further discussions will 
take place with the SCC Board Chairman, and a copy of our Board Charter will be provided for review.  
 
Click here for the online Expression of Interest Form 
 
Thank you for your prayerful considera=on to serve our College community in this way. 
 
Yours in Christ, 
 
Adrian McKenna 
SCC Board Chairman 


